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Walking Home Alone – Year 5 and 6 Pupils 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Your child’s safety is very important to us. We recognise some children may feel more confident and ready to walk 
home on their own from September when they are in Year 5 or Year 6. 
 
If you would like to grant permission for your child to walk home unaccompanied at the end of the school day and for 
any events or clubs which finish at 4.10pm from September, please complete the form below and return to the school 
office as soon as possible.  
 
If your child is currently in Year 5 and already walks, please note this permission will roll over to Year 6. If you would like 
to amend this, please contact the office directly. 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
Mr Ayre 
Headteacher 

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
Walking Home Alone  – Year 5 and 6 Pupils only 

 
 
I give permission for ……………………………………………..in Y……… to walk home unaccompanied from Carleton Park J & I 
School. 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer (Capitals)……………………………………………….. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Date………………………………………………………………………………………….. 


